Set Qualifying Fees

Chairman Slaughter presented a resolution to set the qualifying fees for the 2020 election cycle.
Commissioner Orenstein made a motion to approve the fees as presented, Commissioner Evans
second. All voted in favor, no one opposed. Motion carried.

BID

Bid for a 3,000 Gallon Tanker for the Fire Department

Chairman Slaughter presented the bid and asked the Commission if they would like to table
consideration until after the annual planning retreat, during which Fire Rescue will be discussed.
Commissioner Griner made a motion to table consideration until the meeting after the retreat,
Commissioner Wisenbaker second. All voted in favor, no one opposed. Motion carried.

Paving - Quail Hollow Acres Subdivision

County Engineer, Mike Fletcher, presented the item. Mr. Fletcher stated the project includes Grouse
Road, Setter Drive, Bob White Drive, Pointer Drive, Covey Trail and .24 miles of Vann Road. Mr.
Fletcher further stated The Scruggs Company submitted the low bid, in the amount of $985,483.31.
Commissioner Griner made a motion to approve the low bidder as presented, Commissioner Evans
second. All voted in favor, no one opposed. Motion carried.

REPORTS
No additional information was reported.

CITIZENS WISHING TO BE HEARD

Bob Dewar, 6720 Clyattstone Road, addressed the commission regarding his concerns related to the
width of the right of way proposed on Clyattstone Road. Chairman Slaughter stated the Commission
and staff will meet with Mr. Dewar and any other interested residents present immediately after the
meeting.

ADJOURNMENT
Commissioner Griner made a motion to adjourn the meeting, Commissioner Orenstein second.
Chairman Slaughter adjourned the regular meeting at 6:06 p.m.



